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Board of Directors Meeting
Wednesday, February 4, 2004 (Conference Call)

Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order at 9:08 a.m.  In attendance were Sue Katz, Rose Coggeshall, Paul Simonetta, Heather Galarneau, and John Murray.

Review/Acceptance of Minutes
The minutes from the December 17, 2003 meeting were accepted without changes.

Agenda Items
1. 2004 Meeting Schedule and Calendar of Events:  The BoD decided to hold regular meetings on the first Wednesday of each month at 8:30 a.m.  Rose set up an account through AT&T Teleconferencing services.  Sue will e-mail members to mark their calendars.  Elsa got tentative approval for a Plum Island tour this spring.
2. Survey Results:  To date, 26 surveys have been returned out of 51 distributed.  Sue said members wanted to see more in the way of technical/regulatory updates and educational events in 2004.  Networking events and job opportunities received much less interest.  Sue suggested we subscribe to a service to receive regulatory updates and provide access to members.   
Most members were not likely to use other CT CHMMs as a resource because they didn’t know people and felt they had few occasions to interact with other members.  Most members said they were in regular contact with less than ten CT CHMMs.  Rose will include in newsletter that meetings will now be held regularly and members are welcome to attend.  
Members are interested in participating in chapter meetings to gain continuous maintenance (CM) points from the IHMM.  Rose will put in newsletter that members can gain CMPs by attending and presenting at meetings.  Rose said in order for members to receive CMPs for a presentation we’re hosting, we need to do the following prior to the meeting:


1. Fax a synopsis of the presentation to National,

2.  Include the duration of the presentation (generally, a four hour presentation yields 0.25 CMP), and

3.  Include a return fax number.

The topics members were most interested in seeing in professional development seminars, newsletter articles, etc. included (in order of most to least interest):

1. S520 - a new Mold standard for industry
2. Remediation techniques
3. Green building design and benefits
4. ISO 14001/OSHAs 18001 management system standards
5. EHS due diligence- presentation on mergers and acquisitions
6. Toxicology
7. Managing technical people

We should contact members to see if anyone is familiar with the Mold standard and who we might get to present on this topic for a future meeting.

3. LRR Subscription Service for our Chapter Members:  Brief discussion on benefits and expenses involved in subscribing to a service for members.  Sue to research further.   
Other Business
1. Field Safety to hold their CHMM review course April 12-14.
2. Dennis Carson, member of National’s Chapter Development Committee, contacted CTACHMM saying there was no record of our Charter.  Sue to contact Mike Ziskin to see if he knows about it.  
3. John has been reviewing National’s review course.  His initial feeling is that it may be too large of a project for the Chapter to take on.  John to give cd’s to Sue for review.  
Next Board of Directors Meeting:  Conference call on March 3, 2004 at 8:30 a.m.   
The meeting was adjourned at 10:05 a.m.  

Submitted by:
Heather Galarneau, CHMM



Secretary, CT ACHMM
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